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ISSUE 185 

21st November 2014  

Together Towards Success 

AIM@Digital Special Issue 
This week’s Woodcroft News is accompanied by a special issue all 
about our new digital services. Woodcroft aims of be at the very       
forefront of educational technology to provide the best digital             
experiences for your child. This week we are launching our new    
Treehouse with the children and updating our website. Mr Guest and 
Mr Pindoriya have worked extremely hard developing our computing 
and IT curriculum; please take time to go online with your child and   
explore the online world of Woodcroft Treehouse! 

Apply NOW for a place in Woodcroft Reception 2015 
Children born between 1st September 2010 and 31st August 2011 are 
due to start reception class in September 2015. These will generally 
be children currently in Nursery. Applications are open now! The     
closing date for applications is 15th January 2015. There is a shortage 
of school places in this area so don’t delay in submitting your            
application. Visit our school website page for more information. 

Book Fair: Last Day Monday 24th November 
Our Christmas Book Fair finishes on Monday 24th November. It 
takes place in the main hall from 3pm - 3.45pm each day. There 
are a large  selection of books to choose from for all ages from 3 
to 12 years. Please come along and support the Book Fair: last 

year we were able to claim £320 of books for our library as we sold 
over £600 worth of books! 

Football Result: Woodcroft 3 - 2 Deansbrook 
Woodcroft earned their first win of the season with a last minute        
deciding goal against Deansbrook taking the score to 3–2. Mr Judd 
was pleased with the attitude in which the match was played. 

Diary Dates 
Christmas is not very far off and we have lots of events and activities 
planned. I have republished the Diary Dates for the end of term with a 
small number of changes. Please read carefully to check days and 
times. All events start promptly, so please arrive on time if your child is 
performing. 
Please can I draw to your attention next weeks schedule: 

Monday 24th last day for the Book Fair at 3.15pm  

Monday 24th Y3 Ukulele performance to Y3 parents at 11.30am (This 
a change to the original time of 9.30am - apologies for late notice) 

Tuesday 25th Choir performance to parents at 2.45pm 

Wednesday 26th Year 3 Egyptian Day 

27th Lunchtime Chess Tournament at Goldbeaters 

27th Strings and Woodwind Instrumental Concert to Parents 2.30pm 

Winter Ball Disco 1st December - Tickets on Sale Monday  
Look out on Monday for the Winter Ball ticket form that will be sent 
home with pupils. The disco is on Monday 1st December and tickets 
cost £3.00, including drink and treats (£1 for Foundation Stage Bop). 

Attendance 
We hope to begin reporting fully on our attendance figures again next 
week. Following a high number of absences due to chicken pox we are         
currently 95.9%.  The is below our target, our aim is to better last year! 
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